
 

 

 

 

HONG KONG AIR CADET CORPS 

 

From : HQ 

Ref :  GR21_002 

To : Unit Commanders 

Cc : Major Unit Commanders 

Tel : 2712 8900 

Fax : 2715 6944 

Date: 26 Feb 2021 

 

Headquarters Office Resumes Normal Operations 

 

   Headquarters office will resume normal operations starting from 1 March 2021 

(Monday). Please be reminded to wear a face mask and apply the hand sanitisers provided 

when entering HQ. 

 

Please record your visit to HQ with LeaveHomeSafe (安心出行) Apps if you remain 

in HQ Premises including the Workshop for 30 minutes or over. 

 

Please refer to the Corps’ website for further updates. Stay healthy!  

 

Should you have any enquiry, please contact HQ staff by phone at 2712 8900 or by 

email to hq@aircadets.org.hk . 

 

 

 

.Mandy WONG 

Administrative Manager 
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